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Dana Nichols

From: Dianne Williams <bandonbait@yahoo.com> on behalf of Dianne Williams
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 7:06 AM
To: planning@cityofbandon.org
Subject: Food Trucks

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

As a business owner I am against food trucks in old town. In old town between 1st and 2nd street there is 14 restaurant. If 
you increase the range to a 1 mile radius of old town there is 21 restaurants. What could these trucks offer that is not 
already being served? 
 
Sincerely 
Dianne Williams 


